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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PLANS FOR MOVIN’ ON 2021 FESTIVAL

UNIVERSITY PARK, Pa., April 6- Movin’ On, Penn State’s Annual Music Festival, is transitioning to

a virtual setting for the spring semester of 2021. This decision was made due to concern for the

health and well-being of Penn State students, faculty and the community.  This effort is put in

place to accommodate the CDC’s recommendations to avoid large social gatherings and prevent

the spread of the coronavirus.

The Movin’ On Music Festival Team is working hard to create an exceptional online experience

for the student population. The line up will consist of one headliner, one act donated by the

Student Programming Association, and a student act. The event will take place on Friday, April

30 and will be streamed through Zoom and WPSU. The time of the event will be announced at a

later date.



Leading up to the event, Movin’ On plans to continue to host virtual events for their other

programming like Battle and Spotlight. Battle will be live-streamed on April 15. The winner of

Battle will open for the national acts at our annual festival.

For more information about Movin’ In, please visit www.movinon.org,
www.facebook.com/psumovinonfestival, or email exec@movinon.org.

Follow us on Twitter and Instagram @PSUMovinOn
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